
 
 
F. NO. 1(56)/2019-Rectt-I                                                                Dated 18th Nov, 2020 

 
NOTICE 

 
The interview for the post of Director, ICAR- Directorate of Poultry 

Research, Hyderabad (Advt. No. 01/2019, Item No.56) scheduled to be held 

on 23.11.2020 stands cancelled due to administrative reasons. Accordingly, 

the call letters for the said interview issued to shortlisted candidates for the 

above post shall stand withdrawn by ASRB.  


